
 

Church of  the Divine Child presents a 
five-week  

Grief  Seminar  
dealing with the loss of a loved one. 

                  

Wednesdays  
October 16, 23, 30 and 

November 6 & 13 
7:00-8:30 p.m. 

 
Divine Child High School Chapel 

(enter through door #16 facing Silvery Lane) 
 

Facilitators:  
Gerry and Peggy Scott 

 
  

Our goal is to help those who, like us, have lost someone dear to 
them by death. Spiritual and emotional support helps in dealing 

with your grief  and helps you to heal. We use the “Ten Stages of  
Grief ” to help you better understand what you are going 
through.  We will also have Biblical readings and music. 

  

All faiths are invited and welcomed! 
There is no cost for this seminar, 

 but we do ask you to register so we can have 
adequate materials available.  

 
Please call the Rectory Office to register 313-277-3110. 


